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Hudson River PCBs
Reassessment Project

The U.S. Environmental Protectio' Agency will hold two public meetings to discuss
the Proposed Plan for the Hudson River PCBs Reassessment project. At this meeting
officials from the EPA will discuss the alternative that the Agency is proposing as the
best method for addressing the contaminated sediments of the Upper Hudson River.
This is an important and historic moment in the future of the Hudson River. Public par-
ticipation and comment is an important facet of EPA's process and your input is impor-
tant. Please make every effort to attend.

Tuesday, January 23, 2001 at 7 p.m.
Marist College
Nelly Goletti Theater
Student Center
Route 9, Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

Wednesday, January 31, 2001 at 7 p.m.
New School for Social Research
Tishman Auditorium
66 West 12th Street
New York, NY 10011

For more information, you can visit our web site at www.epa.gov/hudson, or you may
contact Ann Rychlenski, at 212/637-3672. Your questions will be answered and public
comment will be taken at both of these meetings. You may also e-mail your comment
to HudsonComment.Region2(a)eDa.gov.
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